Revetment Work Begins at the Garapan Fishing Base

"w Western Pacific Sustainable Fishery Funds are being put to good use in the CNMI at the Garapan Fishing Base to stabil-
@ BV ize 380 feet of shoreline. The CNMI Department of Lands and Natural Resources, in partnership with the Western Pacific
Regional Fishery Management Council and the Department of Public Works, has been coordinating for the past year on
permitting and the project is finally seeing some movement. The project was awarded to USA Fanter and will be completed
in three phases. @+
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